
 
 
Dear sir,
 
 
Along the grapevine I have heard about gendercide, the abortion of babies based
on their sex. And not only that, but apparently it is medicare funded. This is
outrageous! How can this be? What society do we live in? Has all morality gone
out of the window?
 
First of all to abort a baby for no good reason is bad enough, but now to abort a
baby because it is a girl is over the top. And then for medicare to pay for it is
beyond belief.
 
May I encourage you to do whatever you can to stop this immorality and allow all
babies to be born and live a life like you and me. And not encourage any abortions
by supplying medicare funding.
 
Thank you very much and best wishes,
 
Henk Knol




